



Crisis in Canada: SSO Hosts Important Discussion About Human Rights

On June 3, 2015 the Schizophrenia Society of Ontario (SSO) had the privilege of hosting a lecture and discussion event titled "Crisis in Canada: Does the Mental Health System Violate Human Rights" in Toronto. Learn More



SSO Releases Recommendations to Improve Access to Medications

Despite having a Mental Health and Addictions Strategy, Ontario's healthcare system covers only 43 per cent of prescription medication costs, leaving access to medication for Ontarians far below what is acceptable under international standards .Learn More



Golfers Take Part in 3rd Annual Hole Out for Hope

On June 25, a group of 171 golfers braved the rain and came out to the Emerald Hills Golf Club in Stouffville, Ontario for the 3rd Annual Hole out for Hope Golf Tournament. **Learn More**.



Depressed Teens At Risk of Early Heart Disease, Say Doctors

Teens suffering from depression and bipolar disorder need to be monitored for early heart disease because their mental illness puts them at risk for many of the conditions that lead to a damaged heart. **Learn More**



Peace of Minds Walks Take Place Across Ontario

This May the Peace of Minds Walk took place in seven communities across Ontario, raising funds for SSO and awareness for schizophrenia and psychosis. Take a look at photo galleries on Facebook. <u>Learn More.</u>



STAY CONNECTED





Forward this email

SafeUnsubscribe

This email was sent to kryder@schizophrenia.on.ca by $\underline{info@schizophrenia.on.ca} \mid \underline{Update\ Profile/Email\ Address} \mid Rapid\ removal\ with\ \underline{SafeUnsubscribe}^{TM} \mid \underline{About\ our\ service\ provider}.$



Try it FREE today.

| 130 Spadina Ave | Suite 302 | Toronto | ON | M5V 2L4 | Canada